
Dear Dental Partner,

As you know, cooperation is one of the most important aspects in achieving an excellent 

orthodontic result. We have implemented a patient rewards program to recognize and 

reward our patients’ hard work. Our program is called:

THE SMILE CARD & KIDS CLUB PROGRAM!
One of the key components is maintaining good dental health. As such, patients can 

earn points for:

•	 Seeing you for regular dental cleanings and exams

•	 Great brushing between visits

•	 No cavities

•	 Personal achievements

•	 And many more!!!

Our program is designed to reward our patients for continuing their dental health 

with you. Enclosed is a dental certificate that patients will bring into your office to 

acknowledge with you. 

WE WANT YOU TO PARTICIPATE TOO! 
You, your hygienist, or any dental team member can sign the certificate acknowledging 

your patient’s visit. Points are awarded to your patient when the certificate is returned. 

We appreciate working with you, and your great patients.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jamson Wu

LAGUNA CREEK
ORTHODONTICS
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